
SOUTHBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

7 December 2016 

Nut Allergies 

We would like to remind you that some children within our school have a serious 

food allergy to peanuts/nuts. Any exposure to peanuts/nuts may cause a life-

threatening allergic reaction that requires emergency medical treatment. To 

minimise the chance of this occurring, we are asking that you do not send any 

peanuts, or products containing peanuts, nuts, coconut, or traces of nuts to 

school with your child in their packed lunch, or any other food or sweets that 

are brought in for birthdays or other celebrations. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

INSET Day 

A reminder that school will be shut this Friday 9th December for 
staff training. 

 

End of Term Christmas Shows 

Years 1 and 2 will be performing on Thursday 8th December at 10.00am 

Reception and Nursery shows will be at 10.45am and 2.30pm on Wednesday 14th 

December. 

Full details were sent out earlier in the week. 

 

‘Christmas Jumper Day’ Friday 16th December 

This year we are supporting the charity Save the Children by joining in with the 

national ‘Christmas Jumper Day’ campaign. Don’t worry if your child does not 

have a Christmas jumper, other suggestions they could wear are festive colours, 

Santa hats etc, or simply just non-uniform. We are asking for a contribution for 

the charity of £1 per child if they wish to take part please.  

 

Nursery Applications 

If you have a child born between 1 September 2013 and 31 August 2014 you can 

apply now for a place in nursery for September 2017. Applications are done 

online at www.enfield.gov.uk/admissions and must be completed by 15 January 

2017. 

 

Reception Applications 

If your child attends our nursery, or you have a child born between 1 September 

2012 and 31 August 2013 please apply for a Reception place for September 

2017 by 15 January 2017 at www.enfield.gov.uk/admissions   

 

End of Term 

We will finish school for the Christmas holidays on Wednesday 21st December 

at 1.30pm. Nursery will close on Tuesday 20th December. 

Children return to school on Thursday 5th January 2017.    

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr D Bryant, Headteacher 
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